
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 16, 2020 

  
  
  
  
 
The Honorable Mark Takano 
Chairman House Veterans Affairs Committee 
420 Cannon House Office Building  
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Fax: (202) 225-7018 
 
Dear Chairman Takano: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Veterans’ Comprehensive Prevention, 
Access to Care, and Treatment Act or Veterans’ COMPACT Act” (HR.8247). The bill would 
make certain improvements relating to the transition of individuals to services from the 
Department of Veterans Affairs (VA), suicide prevention for veterans, and care and services for 
women veterans. 
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran. The FRA point of contact is Theo 
Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org. 
 
  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Christopher J. Slawinski  

National Executive Director 
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